
 

April 2025 Newsletter 

 

• Week Of the Young Child is April 7th - 11th.  We will have special 

activities planned for the children each day. 
 
• April 22nd is Earth Day.  The children will be learning about the 
importance of taking care of our planet through a variety of activities. 
 
• As the weather continues to warm up, please check your child’s cubby 
and make sure that they have the appropriate change of clothing. 

 

Happy Birthday  

 

         I’m One…                                 I’m Three…                               I’m Five… 

         Henry P. (4-3)                         Aiden P. (4-10)                          Tucker L. (4-1) 

         Nolan S. (4-15) 

         Tucker S. (4-29) 

          Liliana A. (4-30) 

 

         Staff… 

         Ms. Alisha K. (4-3)  
 



 


